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Delta Sigma Summer  

Planning Meeting 
 

Mark your calendar for June 27, 2022 and plan to attend 

the summer planning meeting!  The planning session 

will begin at 4:00 p.m. at Boger City United Methodist 

Church.  At this meeting, new officers will be installed 

and outgoing officers will be honored.  New committee 

assignments will be made and work will begin on 

planning for the 2022-2023 year.  
 

When you receive an email from Frankie Beam with 

meeting details, please RSVP regarding your 

attendance.  We need as many members present as 

possible as we make plans for the upcoming year. 

 

Highlights of April Delta Sigma 

Meeting    
 

On April 28, 2022 the Delta Sigma Chapter met to honor 

scholarship and award winners, recognize membership 

milestones, and induct nine new members.  Special 

guests included scholarship winners and their guests 

along with Representative Jason Saine.  
 

The dinner meeting was hosted by the Scholarship and 

Awards Committee, chaired by Judy Shuford.  Judy 

Jones welcomed those in attendance and provided the 

invocation. 
 

Pat Carpenter and Judy Jones presented the Delta Sigma 

scholarships and awards for 2022.  Three local high 

school seniors planning to enter the field of education 

each received $1000 scholarships.  The chapter also 

awarded an Advanced Degree Scholarship, the Buzzing 

BEE Award, and a Professional Development Award. 
 

During the business portion of the meeting, the agenda 

and minutes were approved.  Following a fundraising 

report, President Kennan Eaddy shared 

announcements and reminders. 
 

Read more about scholarship and award winners on 

pages 3 & 7.  New members are highlighted on pages 

5-7 and membership milestones are listed on page 4.  
 

Deadlines & Dates to Remember! 

June 18        New Leader Training for Chapter  

                    Leaders 

June 27       Delta Sigma Summer Planning  

                    Meeting and Officer Installation 

August 1      Bulletin:  Collegial Exchange  

                     submissions due 

Aug. 15-      Arts & Humanities Gallery submission  

Sept. 15       window open 

 

Dues are DUE!  
 

If you have not paid your dues, please take 

care of this immediately. 

 Pay with Venmo:  @deltasigmaDKG or 

 Pay by mailing check to Lori Haight at 

1629 Bishop Road, Lincolnton, NC 28092 
 

Make checks payable to Delta Sigma. 
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President’s Message 
 

Greeting Delta Sigma Members! 

 

I hope you are all doing well as 

we wind down the school year 

and head into summer.  As the 

logistics of school have begun to 

return to normal, our teachers 

and staff have faced new 

challenges in mitigating the 

effects of the pandemic years on 

their students.  I am proud of all the effort of our 

working members in helping their students find 

success and the efforts of our retired members in 

supporting students and staff alike.  

 

In preparing my final president’s message, I think of 

the past two years and Delta Sigma’s 

accomplishments despite the whirlwind of challenges 

we faced having to move our chapter activities to 

virtual.  I was so uplifted by the attendance at our last 

meeting, the first and only dinner meeting I presided 

over as President.  Trying to figure out how to 

navigate the challenges of the pandemic was 

challenging for sure.  I sincerely appreciate the 

encouragement, support, help and participation of all 

our members. 

 

I am excited to install our new officers during our 

summer planning meeting and to get to know our 

newest members next year.  As we focus on 

fellowship and relationships, I urge you to reach out to 

your fellow Delta Sigma members.  Whether that be 

for a sister-sister activity, for questions, or just a 

catch-up, use your Delta Sigma sisters for the support 

and encouragement we all need. 
 

Sincerely,  

Kennan Eaddy   

Delta Sigma President, 2020-2022 

 

 

Congratulations to Delta 

Sigma for achieving Superior 

Chapter status for 2021-2022.    

 

Committee Reports/Announcements 

Finance Committee (Libby Fletcher):  The Finance 

Committee appreciates the members who 

have paid their dues and ask those who have 

not to get them in as soon as possible.  (See 

details on page 1.) 

 

Communication and Marketing Committee (Elaine 

Boysworth):  Delta Sigma recently 

received the Communications Excellence 

Award.  Each member of the C&M 

Committee has played a valuable role in 

our communication efforts.  Thank you!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 Recognition, Awards, and 

Celebrations of Members 

Congratulations to Wendy Mosteller and 

Stephanie Schou on their retirement from 

Lincoln County Schools! 

 

A Relay for Life article appeared in the April 

27th Lincoln Times-News containing interview 

comments from Frankie Beam.  A cancer 

survivor herself, Frankie shared her cancer 

journey and that of several family members.  

Her advocacy and continued support of Relay 

for Life began in the mid-90’s.  We celebrate 

Frankie and her commitment to fundraising 

efforts for the American Cancer Society.  

 
Please share joyous and celebratory news with our 

members.  Email your news to the newsletter editor. 

June “Sister-Sister” Activity 
 

School’s out and it’s time for summer fun and 

relaxation!  Between now and June 27th, 

contact your sister-sister partner to discuss 

your summer plans.  Whether you have 

fabulous travel plans or you just plan to relax 

around the house or pool, it will be a fun topic 

to discuss with your sister partner and learn 

more about her.  Pick up the phone and make 

a sister-sister connection!  

mailto:kennan@alumni.unc.edu
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Delta Sigma Scholarship and Award Winners Announced 
 

The work of the Delta Sigma Scholarship Committee, 

chaired by Judy Shuford, culminated with the 

announcement of scholarships and awards at the April 

28th meeting.  Three $1,000 scholarships were 

presented to young women planning to enter the field 

of education, including the Annette Geymont 

Memorial Future Educator Scholarship for Lincoln 

County students.  This scholarship is awarded in 

memory of Annette who passed away in 2019.  

Annette was a charter member of Delta Sigma and 

touched many lives as a teacher during her thirty year 

career.  The scholarship is provided through the 

generosity of her family. 
 

The recipient of The Annette 

Geymont Memorial Future 

Educator Scholarship was 

Cailin Marie Walker, daughter 

of Pastor Chad and Misti 

Walker of Iron Station, NC.  

Cailin is a recent graduate of 

East Lincoln High School and 

will be attending the 

University of North Carolina at Charlotte in the fall.  

In her application essay, Cailin stated, “Now, more 

than ever, teachers are not solely their student’s 

educator but their role models, motivators, and the 

lens through which they first experience new ideas.   

I am motivated and eager to aid and encourage my 

future students to succeed on their own journeys of 

education.”   
   

Recipients of two additional Delta Sigma Future 

Educator Scholarships were Lori Elizabeth Glavan 

and Elizabeth Ashley Eudy.  Lori is the daughter of 

Bogomir and Rebecca Glavan of Denver, NC and 

recently graduated from North Lincoln High School.  

She also plans to attend the University of North 

Carolina at Charlotte in the fall.  Lori shared, 

“Following the COVID school shutdown, I felt 

helpless upon watching 

student after student struggle 

through virtual instruction.”  

She jumped at the 

opportunity to assist students 

in her community by 

accepting a position as a 

YMCA school-aged 

counselor.  She commented, “As I helped students 

with their remote learning assignments … my desire 

to create a world of motivated, excited learners was 

ignited.  I am eager to connect with students on an 

even larger scale, in the near future, sparking students’ 

curiosity to learn for their personal betterment.” 
 

Elizabeth Eudy, the daughter 

of Jennifer and the late 

Jonathan Eudy of Lincolnton, 

NC is a graduate of 

Lincolnton High School and 

plans to attend Western 

Carolina University.  She 

states in her essay, “My 

aspiration to be a teacher 

began in elementary school, because I had so many 

amazing teachers growing up…I fulfilled this 

aspiration by going home, teaching my stuffed 

animals or Barbie Dolls, and transforming my 

bedroom into a classroom with the use of my 

imagination.  My third grade teacher knew I wanted to 

become a teacher, so she gave me leftover worksheets 

that I pretended to grade.”  Elizabeth is enthusiastic 

about becoming a teacher. 
 

Madison Green received The 

Buzzing BEE (Beginning 

Educator Excelling) Award.  

This award is presented to a 

female beginning teacher who 

demonstrates a natural gift for 

teaching.  Madison is a 

mathematics teacher at 

Lincolnton High School.  She 

was nominated for the award by her principal, Scott 

Carpenter who wrote, “There are many things that 

make Madison a great teacher.”  Particularly, he has 

noticed she will not let struggling students fail – she 

provides assistance before and after school and pre-

teaches her lessons.  “When her at-risk students enter 

her classroom, they have already been acclimated to 

the lesson.  They will join in the conversation and 

participate in class.  Their confidence level has 

excelled to new heights.  It is so exciting to see a 

former struggling student beam with confidence and 

most importantly, success.”  
 

(Scholarship and Awards Info continued on page 7) 
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Sara Miller, 

Wanda Lutz,  

and Judy 

Shuford 

 

Membership Milestones Celebrated 
 

On April 28th, Delta Sigma celebrated eleven 

members attaining membership milestones during the 

past three years.  Honorees were presented with a 

service pin and recognized for their long-term 

commitment to Delta Sigma and DKG.  
 

Collectively, these extraordinary ladies have been 

involved in DKG for over 375 years.  They were all 

involved in the creation of the Delta Sigma chapter 

and have contributed numerous hours to our chapter’s 

growth and success.  They have served on and chaired 

various committees; planned and implemented our 

service projects; chaired the fashion show fundraiser; 

planned the brunch menu for the fashion show, 

ensuring all the cooking and kitchen work flowed 

smoothly; served as a chapter officer (there are four 

past-presidents among the honorees); and two of them 

have served as a regional director for NC DKG.   
 

Thank you, ladies, for your years of service and 

continued dedication to our Delta Sigma Chapter and 

DKG! 
 

                      

 

       25  
      Years 

 

 

Frankie Beam and 

Jill Eaddy 

 

 

 

        

      30 
     Years  

 
Nelva Goodson, 

Judy Jones, and 

Glenda Walker 

(not pictured) 

  

 

 

 35 
Years 
 

 

 

 

 

                                      

   40                                                                                                
    Years 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These eleven remarkable ladies were recognized and 

honored again in the 2022 NC DKG Convention 

program in the ad pictured below.  They are our 

“stars” and have been major contributors to the field 

of education, our community, our chapter and the 

Society.   

 

 

 

 

Becky 

Heavner, 

Edwina 

Beam, and 

Gayle Reid 



 

5 | P a g e  
“Linking the Past, Present and Future” 

Spotlight on New Members  
 

Nine outstanding educators with a wide variety of 

experiences and talents were inducted into Delta 

Sigma in April.  Take time to learn more about them 

and reach out to welcome them to our chapter! 

 

Amy Fonseca began her career with 

Lincoln County Schools as a 

teacher’s assistant and substitute bus 

driver in 2010.  She spent ten years 

as a classroom teacher at Pumpkin 

Center Primary School before 

moving to her current position as an 

assistant principal at Childers Elementary School.   

Education:   

 B.A. in Elementary Education, Belmont Abbey 

College 

 M.A. in Elementary Education and Administrative 

Licensure, Gardner-Webb University 

 Currently pursuing a doctorate degree at Gardner-

Webb University 

Honors/Recognitions/Awards: 

 Recipient of two Lincoln County Public Education 

Foundation grants, 2014 - $2500; 2019 - $8,000 

 Teacher of the Year, Pumpkin Center Primary – 

2014 & 2019 

 Screencastify Master Certification 

 Lincoln County Schools Innovator Award – 2020 

Hobbies: 

 Reading, learning new skills, and spending time 

outside with her husband and two boys 

 

 

Kathryn Graham is a fifth grade 

teacher at St. James Elementary 

School where she has taught for 13 

years.  In her 19 years of teaching, 

she has taught music and every 

elementary grade level (K-5)!   

Education:   

 Bachelor of Music in Music Performance & Music 

Education Certificate, Appalachian State University                        

 M.A. in Teaching, Major in Elementary Education, 

UNC-Charlotte 

Honors/Recognitions/Awards: 

 “App”le Pie Music Scholarship – 1998-2002 

 Teacher of the Year, St. James Elementary School – 

2011; top five district finalist 

 

 

 Outstanding Elementary Teacher of the Year, NC 

Council of Teachers of Mathematics – 2013 

 Recipient of a Lincoln County Public Education 

Foundation grant, 2021 - $7000 

Hobbies: 
Singing, painting, sewing, bird watching, and   

    having adventures with family & rescue dog    

    "Roscoe”  

 

 

Melaine Jarrell serves as an EC 

teacher at West Lincoln Middle 

School.  Originally from Georgia, 

Melanie is completing her 13th 

year as a Special Education teacher 

in North Carolina (Montgomery  

and Brunswick counties) and her 

fourth year with Lincoln County Schools.  She 

currently teaches 7th and 8th grade Exceptional 

Children - Math and ELA.   

Education: 

 B.A. from Mercer University  

 Master of Education, SPED Curriculum and 

Instruction for Special Education with a Graduate 

Certificate in Autism, graduating with High 

Distinction, Liberty University   

 Currently pursuing a M.A. in Teaching SPED, also 

from Liberty University  

 Areas of licensure include:  all EC Core content 

areas, as well as in Learning Disabilities, Behavior 

and Emotional Disorders, K-12 Reading Specialist, 

K-12 EC General Curriculum, K-6 Elementary 

Education, and Middle School ELA & Math 

Honors/Recognitions/Awards: 

 Kappa Delta Pi International Honor Society 

 Phi Lambda Delta International Honor Society 

Hobbies: 

 Spoiling nieces and nephews 

 Camping, fishing, kayaking, photography, history, 

crafts, and baking 

 Attending Southern gospel music concerts and 

cheering for the Georgia Bulldogs 

 Proud mom of two fur babies, JoJo and Holly 

 
(New member spotlights continued on page 6) 

 



 

6 | P a g e  
“Linking the Past, Present and Future” 

(New member spotlights continued from page 5) 
 

Brittany Link is completing her 

tenth year teaching first grade at 

Catawba Springs Elementary 

School.   

Education: 

 B.A. in Elementary Education 

and K-12 Licensure in  both 

Reading and Child Development, East Carolina 

University 

 M.A. in Curriculum and Instruction along with 

Administrative Licensure, Appalachian State 

University 

Hobbies:  

 Spending time with family, reading, and traveling, 

especially to the beach 

 

Chelsea Proctor has been a teacher 

for seven years at Kiser Elementary 

and Battleground Elementary.  She 

previously taught fourth grade for 

two years and has been teaching third 

grade for the last five years. 

Education:   

 B.S. in Elementary Education, Western Carolina 

University 

Honors/Recognitions/Awards:   

 NC Teaching Fellow Graduate – 2015 

 Teacher of the Year, Battleground Elementary – 

2019 

 Blended Learning Badged Facilitator for NC 

 Personalized Learning Team Lead for Lincoln 

County Schools 

 NCDPI Digital Learning Plan Team 

Hobbies: 

 Piano (part time job playing at her church), 

watching baseball, swimming, and hiking 

 
Autumn Pyrtle has been a 

counselor at Lincolnton High 

School for the last nine years.  

Previously, Autumn served as a 

CIS Graduation Coach for two 

years while finishing her Master’s 

degree in school counseling.   

Education: 

 B.S. in Psychology, UNC-Greensboro 

 M.A. in School Counseling, Lenoir-Rhyne 

University 

 
 

Honors/Recognitions/Awards: 

 Lincoln County Schools Counselor of the Year, 

2017 

Hobbies: 

 Traveling, reading, and spending time with family 

and friends 

 

Kim Santos teaches art at both 

Childers and North Brook 

Elementary Schools.  She has 

been an art teacher for 24 years 

and spent 23 of those at North 

Brook.  She will be full time at 

Childers Elementary next year.  

Education: 

 Associate Degree in Fine Art, Gaston College 

 B.A. in Art, Winthrop University 

Hobbies: 

 Reading and crafts/art 

 Playing with and loving on her four-legged baby 
 

 
Stephanie Schou is a seventh grade 

English Language Arts (ELA) 

teacher at North Lincoln Middle 

School.  Prior to teaching at 

NLMS/PCMS, Stephanie taught at 

W.C. Friday Middle School (Gaston 

County) and Moore Middle School 

(Redlands, CA).   

Education: 

 B.A. in English, California State University, San 

Bernardino 

 Certificate of Gifted Education, University of 

Riverside, CA 

 M.A. in Reading Education, UNC-Charlotte 

Honors/Recognitions: 

 Teacher of the Year, Pumpkin Center Middle 

 Teacher of the Year, Moore Middle School 

 Time Communication Teacher of Recognition in 

Gaston County  

 Phi Kappa Phi National Honor Society 

 National Board Certification in Early Adolescent 

English Language Arts 

Hobbies: 

  Reading, scrapbooking, journaling, and yoga 
 

(New member spotlights continued on page 7) 
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 (New member spotlights continued from page 6)  
 

Denise Wright has taught for 16 

years in Lincoln County Schools 

and is currently a fourth grade 

teacher at Childers Elementary.  

Prior to moving to Childers for 

the 2021-2022 school year, she 

taught Kindergarten and Pre-K at S. Ray Lowder.  

Education: 

 B.S. in Political Science with add on licensure in 

Birth to Kindergarten and K-6 Education, 

Appalachian State University   

Honors/Recognitions/Awards: 

 Newbold School Scholarship 

Hobbies: 

 Spending time with family, reading, shopping, and 

remodeling her house  
 
 

 

Delta Sigma Fundraiser Update 
 

The Delta Sigma Teacher Appreciation Fundraiser 

was a success!  The chapter received $4110.00 in 

donations.  After paying for signs, cards, and ads to 

recognize teachers, the amount available for the 2022-

2023 scholarship fund and beginning teacher support 

activities is $2979.04. 
 

Thanks to Kennan Eaddy, Kelton Stone Boorman, and 

Rhonda Hager for organizing this fundraising event 

and to all members who asked for donations, made 

donations, and delivered signs.  What a wonderful 

show of support for our teachers – past and present!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 (Scholarship and Awards Info continued from page 3.) 
 

Delta Sigma member Abbey Parker was awarded the 

Delta Sigma Advanced Degree Scholarship.  She is 

working on a graduate degree in School Counseling 

from North Carolina State University.  While teaching 

at the middle school level, Abbey realized that her 

students’ needs went far beyond the classroom and 

they needed additional social and emotional support.  

She felt called to the role of school counseling in 

order to serve students in a more intentional way.  

Abbey is currently a counselor at Lincolnton High 

School.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Delta Sigma Professional Development Award 

was presented to Rhonda Hager, a retiree of Lincoln 

County Schools where she served as a teacher, 

principal, director, and assistant superintendent.  

Rhonda is a former president of Delta Sigma and has 

accepted the role again for the upcoming biennium.  

This award will support her attendance at an 

upcoming DKG International Convention in New 

Orleans where she will network with other DKG 

leaders and learn more about International programs 

and resources. 
 

Congratulations to all Delta Sigma scholarship and 

award recipients! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left:  Davis and Leighton Fletcher (Libby Fletcher’s 

grandchildren) assist with the delivery of Favorite 

Teacher signs. 
 

Right:  Davis and Leighton also pose with one of their 

favorite teachers – Meredith Fonseca. 
 

A Lincoln 

County 

Favorite 

Teacher: 

 

Gilda Mervine, 

retired English 

teacher, stands 

between two of 

the four signs 

delivered to  

her home. 

 

Pictured Left to 

Right:  Abbey 

Parker – Advanced 

Degree Scholarship 

and Rhonda Hager 

– Professional 

Development 

Award 
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2022 In-Person NC DKG Convention Highlights
  

Members attending NC 

DKG’s first in-person 

convention in three years 

expressed joy in seeing 

friends and making new 

ones!  DKG President 

Becky Sadoski charmed attendees with her open 

personality.  NC DKG President Beth Winsted 

warmly welcomed everyone with big smiles.  Genuine 

spiritual fellowship abounded!  
 

The 88th NC DKG Convention “Linking the Past 

Present, and Future . . . Together Again!” was held 

April 29 – May 1, 2022 at the Asheville Crowne Plaza 

Resort.  Delta Sigma members Kennan Eaddy 

(President), Rhonda Hager (Past-President), and 

Kelton Stone Boorman (Vice President) were in 

attendance representing “the past, present, and future” 

leadership of our chapter.  They were actively 

involved as volunteers, greeters, presenters, leaders, 

and participants. 
 

Friday morning, Rhonda volunteered to assist with the 

convention project by working at the MANNA 

FoodBank for three hours.  Rhonda shared, “This 

experience was so insightful to see the inner workings 

of a large food bank operation.  My group sorted 

through boxes of donated green peppers to 

redistribute.  One of MANNA's goals is to get fresh 

produce to folks, and it requires a tight turnaround 

time to get the food utilized while it is still 

usable.  The sorting of all kinds of sizes, shapes, 

colors, and conditions of green peppers was very 

hands-on and our group was able to get many boxes 

ready to go out that morning to places that could 

utilize the fresh produce.”  MANNA works to end 

food insecurity in the mountains of Western North 

Carolina.  NC DKG members contributed $983 to 

support the FoodBank. 
 

The Opening General Meeting Friday evening focused 

on chapter and member awards.  According to Kelton, 

“It was wonderful seeing all the members of DKG 

being honored for their commitment 

and hard work within their regions.”  

Delta Sigma was recognized by the 

Communications and Marketing 

Committee for Communications  

 

 

Excellence.  This award 

encompasses both newsletter and 

website excellence.  The Awards 

Committee also announced 

Chapter Achievement Awards.  

Delta Sigma was named a Superior Chapter.   
 

The opening meeting also provided a unique 

experience for Kelton.  She reported, “At the 

beginning of 2020, I was awarded the Don and 

Maxine McCall Endowment Fine Arts Grant through 

NC DKG.  Maxine McCall spoke at the opening 

meeting, and afterward, I was able to introduce myself 

and express to her my gratitude.  She was curious 

about what I had done with the grant.  I was able to 

tell her where her grant had been applied in my 

elementary music classroom.  That was a true 

HIGHLIGHT of my trip.” 
 

Saturday was a very full day of convention activities 

including the NC DKG Education Foundation Annual 

Meeting, Second General Session, 24 breakout 

sessions, and an evening banquet honoring chapter 

presidents.   
 

Rhonda and Kelton 

volunteered to serve boxed 

lunches.  During this time, 

Kelton reconnected with a 

former teacher and principal 

from her time in elementary 

and middle school in 

Cleveland County.  “They 

were excited to see a former 

student of theirs in DKG and education,” Kelton 

stated.  Rhonda also volunteered to serve as a greeter 

at several sessions.  
 

Kennan and Rhonda presented a small group session 

on the career development emphasis Lincoln County 

Schools has embraced.  They reviewed the importance 

of a systematic intentional approach county-wide for 

career development beginning in elementary school 

and explored many specific examples from Lincoln 

County.  In elementary school they looked at GEMS 

club (Girls Exceeding in Math and Science), career 

fairs, field trips, and career research projects.  

 
 (Conference Highlights continued on page 9) 
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(Conference Highlights continued from page 8) 
 

In middle school, they looked at 

career camps, Gaston College Tours 

and the Major Clarity career and 

college readiness platform.  They also 

explored the relationship of Lincoln County Schools 

and Gaston College for high school students who are 

preparing for a career or college transfer.  The session 

concluded with great conversation and feedback from 

the attending members. 
 

Rhonda also attended a Regional Directors meeting 

Saturday afternoon where outgoing directors met with 

incoming directors and shared information.  She 

conveyed with enthusiasm, “The convention was so 

much fun seeing folks in person after two years of not 

having a convention.” 
 

The banquet honoring 

chapter presidents was the 

highlight of Saturday 

evening.  President 

Kennan Eaddy is pictured 

to the right with the Delta 

Sigma flag she carried 

into the Presidents 

Banquet.  
 

Sunday morning, the 

Ceremony of Remembrance honored 52 sisters with 

white roses.  The Convention Chorus also performed 

at this event. 
   

The conference concluded with the 88th Annual 

Birthday Brunch celebrating both founders and 

members.  Attendees were involved in a Founders 

Activity reflecting on the bios of four of the twelve 

founding members of DKG.  In addition, twenty-one 

members were recognized and presented “Milestones 

of Membership” framed certificates, including the 

appropriate DKG service pin from five to 45 years. 
 

Kennan shared the following comments about her 

conference experience.  “If you’ve never been to a NC 

DKG conference, I would recommend you consider it 

next year.  I find it unique because breakout sessions 

include presentations on society business, professional 

learning, and personal growth.  This year I was able to 

attend a session on developing a chapter newsletter, 

present a session on K-12 career development, and 

then attend a session on healthy eating.   

 

The newsletter session was very helpful in beginning 

the transition process to being the next newsletter 

editor, although I’m not sure there is any magic 

session that will help me fill Elaine Boysworth’s very 

giant shoes!   
 

For our professional session, we gave very specific 

examples of career development activities that 

members could take back to their chapters and 

districts.  And while I didn’t expect to learn much at 

all from the healthy eating session, it actually caused 

me to change the schedule and contents of my meals 

and snacks!  Much like our Delta Sigma meetings, the 

fellowship and camaraderie at the conference is next 

to none.   
 

During the banquet, we sat in regions and I had to eat 

dinner with seven people I had never met before (my 

worst nightmare)!  By the time the salad course was 

finished, I had discovered direct connections with five 

out of my seven tablemates!  It was the ultimate ‘it’s a 

small world’ moment!  The conference is really 

something that everyone should experience once in 

their DKG membership!” 
 

As a first time convention attendee, Kelton reflected, 

“My favorite part was seeing WOMEN educators of 

all shapes, sizes, unique attributes, walks of life, and 

backgrounds being brought together for the benefit of 

ALL forms of education in NC.  It was amazing to 

hear stories from them and learn how different we 

MAY seem to appear while connecting the common 

likenesses we share, which bond all of us deeper in 

DKG.” 
 

The 2022 NC DKG Convention definitely embraced 

President Winstead’s theme “Linking the Past, Present 

and Future” in a myriad of ways. 

 

The convention chorus, led by Dr. Rhonda Hager and 

accompanied by Edie Snider, performed during the 

Presidents Banquet and the Ceremony of Remembrance. 
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Memory and Forgetting 
 

There is an increasing level of 

research being conducted and 

written on the subject of memory.  

Many individuals are dealing with 

memory loss and Alzheimer’s disease, either directly 

or indirectly with family members.  In the latest 

edition of DKG Bulletin:  Collegial Exchange, NC 

DKG member Barbara Sheldon-Perry reviews and 

contrasts two books (listed below) in her article 

“Remembering and Forgetting:  A Comparison of 

Two New Books.”  Both books, written in 2021, 

provide insights into memory and forgetting that are 

relevant to our personal lives and to education. 

 Forgetting:  The Benefits of Not Remembering by 

Scott Small 

 Remember by Lisa Genova 
 

Update MyProfile on DKG Website 
 

Is your email up to date in your MyProfile with DKG?  

Have you changed jobs and had your previous school 

email listed?  Added another email that you use more 

than the old one?  
 

NC DKG leaders are trying to determine a better way 

to communicate with all members than asking 

presidents to do all the work.  Accurate emails are 

needed, however!  
 

Please login to the DKG website, go to MyDKG tab, 

and click on the pencil icon to update your 

information.  The next step is to share your 

information with other DKG members (members 

only!) by clicking on the My Participation tab in the 

red bar and choosing Yes, include my profile in the 

Members Only Online Directory.  Someone you met 

at convention may be trying to find you!  

Find a helpful tutorial on updating your MyProfile on 

the Communications and Marketing (C&M) 

Committee page. 
 

NOTE:  NC DKG News Editor Carol Bostian has found 

many incorrect email addresses in the DKG Members 

Online Directory for 2022-2024 chapter leaders.  

Incoming chapter presidents, treasurers, editors and 

webmasters need to verify their email addresses 

immediately. 

May/June DKG News is Online 
 

The May/June 2022 issue of DKG News is available 

on the DKG website in both pdf and Flipbook 

formats.  Find it under the Publications tab.  

(Remember to log in first.) 
 

Highlights of the newsletter 

include convention news, 

such as Sazerac House 

Museum on the front page, 

the Dress for Success 

convention project, 

DKGIEF tour of Mardi 

Gras World, and the 

convention app.  Executive Director Nita Scott gives 

an update on the headquarters move—they’re not 

ready for guests yet!   
 

DKG International Educator’s Foundation is seeking 

donations for their online auction, and the DKGIEF 

column highlights World Fellowship.  

 

 

 

Additional Resources 

Sign in on www.dkg.org.     

 
    Click to download issue.  

  

    DKG Bulletin: Journal 

    Vol. 88-3, 

    Educator’s Choice 

 

    DKG Bulletin:   

    Collegial Exchange    

    Vol. 88-4,  

                          Possibility Thinking 

           or the    

 

     

    Get Connected! 

   
                             May/June 

 

 

 

Have a safe and restful summer!

https://www.dkg.org/
hhttps://www.ncdkg.org/communications--marketing-committee.html
https://www.dkg.org/dkgmember/dkgmember/sign_in.aspx?WebsiteKey=f2a9f9b2-97e4-46ea-a2f2-6b3771b0cb9d&LoginRedirect=true&returnurl=%2fPublicationsPrivate
https://www.dkg.org/DKGMember/Publications/Journal/DKGMember/Publications/Bulletin-Journal.aspx?hkey=7fdf8372-9c18-4b96-8150-dcb6f4ae8ce1
https://www.dkg.org/DKGMember/Publications/Journal/DKGMember/Publications/Bulletin-Journal.aspx?hkey=7fdf8372-9c18-4b96-8150-dcb6f4ae8ce1
https://www.dkg.org/DKGMember/Publications/Journal/DKGMember/Publications/Bulletin-Journal.aspx?hkey=7fdf8372-9c18-4b96-8150-dcb6f4ae8ce1
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“Linking the Past, Present and Future” 

Remaining 2021-2022 Delta Sigma Calendar 

 

 

 

State and International Calendar 
 

 

 
                                                              

Important Web Links  

    for Chapter Members 
 

International Website:  https://www.dkg.org 

NC DKG Website:  https://www.ncdkg.org  

 

Delta Sigma Website:  http://deltasigmanc.weebly.com 

 

Delta Sigma Chapter Facebook Page:      

          https://www.facebook.com/DeltaSigmaChapterDKG/ 

 

                                                                                    (If you have a Facebook account please join our Delta Sigma Facebook page.) 
 

 

                                                     Delta Sigma: Linking the Past, Present & Future 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

EVENT/HOST DATE TIME LOCATION 
Summer Planning 

Meeting 
Monday, June 

27, 2022 

4:00 p.m. Boger City UMC 

EVENT DATE LOCATION 

International Convention July12-16, 2022 New Orleans, LA 

NC DKG Convention April 28-30, 2023 Greenville, NC 

 

 
 

 

Mission Statement: 
The Delta Kappa Gamma Society 

International promotes 

professional and personal growth 

of women educators and 

excellence in education. 
 

 

DKG International 

Vision: 
Leading Women Educators 

Impacting Education Worldwide 
 

 

NC DKG Vision:           
Voices of Influence Empowering 

NC Women Educators 
 

 

Delta Sigma LINC 

Submissions 

Send submissions of member 

news, committee briefs, and 

articles for inclusion in the 

newsletter to the editor by  

August 1, 2022 

 

Kennan Eaddy, President 

 

Elaine Boysworth, Editor 

 
 

Inducting New Members 

Appreciating 

Educators 

Awarding Scholarships 

L to R:  Front - Kathryn Graham, Melanie Jarrell, and  Denise Wright; Back - Brittany Link, 

Chelsea Proctor, Autumn Pyrtle, Kim Santos, and Stephanie Schou; Not pictured – Amy Fonseca 

L to R:  Cailin Walker, Elizabeth Eudy, & 

Lori Glavin Gilda Mervine (l) & Libby Fletcher (r) 

Supporting 

Beginning Teachers 

Madison Green 

Honoring Membership 

Milestones 

Judy Jones 

https://www.facebook.com/DeltaSigmaChapterDKG/
mailto:kennan@alumni.unc.edu
mailto:seboysworth@gmail.com

